
 

 

 
18 November 2024 

 
Petros Stratis 
Managing Director 
Easy Conferences 
10 Michael Giorgalla 
1095 Nicosia 
Cyprus 
 
 
Dear Petros, 
 
I hope that you and your colleagues in Easy Conferences managed to get a break sometime 
last week after the 2024 annual conference of the Association for Educational Assessment 
Europe (AEA Europe), held in Paphos, Cyprus. 
 
On behalf of the AEA Europe Council I wish to thank you all for your tremendous support to 
the Local Organisers and to other key committees and individuals in preparing and delivering 
the conference. This, the 25th conference of the association, was a milestone event for the 
organization. Your attention to detail, and keen insights and advice in relation to hosting the 
event contributed greatly to the success of the conference and the satisfaction and 
enjoyment of delegates and other guests. 
 
The dedicated work of yourself, Christos, Vasso, Nicolas and Melita during the conference 
was most appreciated. I would like to commend the extremely professional and courteous 
manner in which your team responded to and interacted with AEA Europe representatives 
and delegates throughout the process.  
 
 
With kind regards, 

 

 
 
Professor Damian Murchan 
President, AEA Europe 
 
School of Education  
Trinity College Dublin, the University of Dublin 
Dublin 2, Ireland. 
Email: damian.murchan@tcd.ie 

 


